
From: NRCPDS <elizabeth@cashandcounseling.ccsend.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/28/2016 3:06:41 PM
Subject: FLSA Webinar on Paid Family Members and Natural Supports

Hi Everyone,

Based on your feedback, the NRCPDS will continue to offer webinars to help 
stakeholders understand and comply with the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA) Home 
Care Rule.

Our next webinar, Understanding FLSA Compliance for Paid Family Members and 
Natural Supports, is scheduled for Wednesday February 24th from 3:30-4:30 PM 
(EST). This webinar will explore the US Department of Labor's guidance on
compliance with the FLSA when an individual receiving services has paid family 
members and/or natural supports. Special focus will be given on the Department's 
guidance regarding when plans of care that include natural supports would be
considered "reasonable" under the FLSA. Time for Q&A will be included.

Because this webinar is an unfunded NRCPDS activity, we are charging a nominal fee 
to cover the webinar costs. Single user registration is $40 and group registration (with 
unlimited participants from a single organization) is $250. NRCPDS FMS and
Program Members can attend the webinar free of charge.

Please click here and select "Webinar" to register. After you submit your payment, 
we will send you a confirmation email with the log-in information.

If you are a NRCPDS member, please email membership@participantdirection.org to 
register rather than using the link above.

Please don't hesitate to email us if you have any questions. We're looking forward to 
talking with you on the 24th.

Sincerely,

Your team at the National Resource Center for Participant-Directed Services 
(NRCPDS).
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